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This Weekend’s Events 

Friday 
7:30 – 10:30 pm  One Man Band, 

Matt Vizzio, sponsored by the Point 

People.  Bring your own chair, snacks 

and drink to the point (or rec hall for 

inclement weather).  50/50 raffle to 

benefit the Shriners. 

 

Saturday 
9 – 10 am – Easy Yoga  Come to the 

adult beach to stretch, breathe and 

relax.  
 

10:30 am - Wine Bottle Chimes    $5 

If you signed up for this session, bring 

the cork or cap and a wine bottle with 

label and glue removed and to the rec 

hall.  (Pour hot water in bottle and let 

sit for easy removal of label.)  

 

Mr. Magic has been cancelled due to 

Mr. Magic coming down with Covid 
 

 

8 pm - Adult Cornhole   

Meet at the shuffleboard courts to 

play.  
 

Sunday 
11 am Kids Cornhole 

Come to the shuffleboard court to 

play. 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

Aug 6 – Bootleg Band 

 

Aug 13 – Golf Cart Rally 

 

Aug 13 – Wine Bottle Chime Craft 

 

August 20 – Horse Racing 

 

August 27 – Campsite Crawl 

 

 

Wine Bottle Session Full 
Due to the popularity of the wine 

bottle craft we had to close the session 

for this Saturday.  The next session is 

scheduled for August 13.  A sign-up 

sheet is on the bulletin board.  

 

 

 

Gardner Lake  

Water Temperature 

79° 

 

 

Electric Invoices for June 
Electric invoices were mailed to any 

camper who didn’t pick up their bill 

last weekend.   

 

 

2023  

Non-Refundable Deposits 
If you have not yet paid your 2023 

non-refundable deposit, please pay 

with a check separate from other 

payments to the campground.  We will 

be accepting deposits for 2023 through 

this Sunday, July 31.  Please let the 

office know if you do not intend to 

return to LLC next season.   

 

 

Many Thanks 

Laurel Lock wishes to extend a great 

big thank you to all the volunteers for 

Christmas in July last weekend.  Our 

camper volunteer elves were Kelly 

Lisee, Chrystal Anderson, Amie 

Powell, Denise Reindeau, Colleen 

McCarthy, Gary Gray, Keith 

Delorme, Eric Kilbourn and Tony 

Payette.  The event was a huge 

success and many hours of work and 

planning went into making it happen.   

 

 

 

 

 
860-859-1424 

 

Winners of Golf Cart 

Decorating 
1st place The Koval family of #89 

2nd place  The Tom Gray family of 

#101 

3rd place The Lisee family of #50 

Three honorable mentions: The Gary 

Gray family of site K; Chris Ready 

& Chrystal Anderson of site #48 and 

Pam and Lou Cifone of site #111. 

Thanks to all who participated and 

those who brought cookies or goodies 

to share.  It turned out to be a truly 

enjoyable event for all the family.  

 

 

Welcome New Campers 
Please help us welcome Dale and 

Betsy Waterbury to the yellow 

cottage.  For those who do not know 

them, they are the parents of Erin 

Gray of K site.  

 

 

Covid 
While our state isn’t currently one of 

the highly contagious states, many 

people are still coming down with 

some of the variants of Covid.  We ask 

that you stay away from the 

campground for at least 5 days after 

testing positive for Covid.  

 

 

Don’t Leave Unattended 
Since we haven’t had any measurable 

rain in the past few weeks, the danger 

for fire is high.  Please remember to 

never leave your fireplace unattended 

and extinguish all fires completely 

before turning in for the night.  

 

 

When Leaving The Dock 
When leaving the dock on your boat, 

regulations require you to move out at 

least 100 feet beyond any dock or 

swimming area before increasing 

speed beyond idle speed.  Please 

approach the docks perpendicular to 

the shore as a courtesy to your fellow 

boaters.  

 


